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I am a registered voter in Redmond, Oregon. I am writing in support of HB 3076; this 

bill needs to be passed out of committee. One way to ensure that we know that gun 

dealers are following the federal and state laws and regulations for the sale of 

firearms is to inspect them and hold them accountable. Gun dealers need to be 

inspected regularly. Can you imagine a gun dealer being less accountable than a hair 

salon? State oversight will help ensure that gun dealers are operating lawfully and 

not selling firearms to individuals who are not eligible to purchase them. Please help 

keep all of us safer. Please pass HB 3076 out of committee. Thank you. 


